
Agenda item 7(i) 

Fit for the Future Transformation Portfolio 

 

Recommendation from the Scrutiny Panel from its meeting on 26 February 
2024  

 

RECOMMENDED to CABINET that Cabinet commissions and receives a report on 
the impact on reserves that the Fit For the Future Programme is expected to have, 
and what reserves would be available to cover possible future deficit spending. 

 


